CLAWSON PERFORMING ARTS BOOSTERS
MINUTES OF MARCH 2, 2009

Attending:  Lisa Fowler, Kathy M Smith, Chris Schlenker, Julie Martz, Betsy O’Brien, Kim Brown, Butch O’Brien, Tavia DiSalvio
Call to Order:  7:20 pm

Secretary Report:  Approved as submitted

Treasurer Report:  Approved as submitted

Director’s Report:

Kevin Phillips – Not present
Dorothy Duensing – Not present

Tavia DiSalvio – Arts alive was a great show.  Getting ready for Festival.

Kerry Eppringer – Not present
Old Business – CPAB Treasurer needed, Shirt Sales Coordinator needed, Kim Brown is Concessions Coordinator,  funding for Marching Band Uniforms still ongoing.
New Business – Butch O’Brien – motion made for starting a separate Drum line Fund.  Drum line will be self supporting.  

Fundraiser:  Betsy O’Brien – Good idea for Spagetti Dinner Fundraiser, Thursday, April 30th from 5:00pm to 8:00pm at the Clawson High School Trojan Hall.  Cost is $6.00 for adults and $4.00  seniors and students, there will also be a 50/50 drawing.  Volunteers needed.  
Good of the Organiztion:  Special Thanks to David Shrum who donated his time and expertise over winter break to assist in putting together a music cabinet.
Next CPAB meeting is Tuesday, April 14, 2009 in the High School Teachers Lounge located at the East end of the building at 7:00 pm

Adjournment:  8:55pm

Thank you for coming!

Respectfully submitted

By Julie Martz
